To the members of Wyldewood,

I’ll be returning to Laurier University for my 3rd year of Business on Friday August 29th, but before I do I’d just like to say thank you for all of your kindness and support over the past 6 seasons. It’s been a pleasure serving such great members.

Best of luck in the rest of the season.

Andy Wadeson

